
April 8,2009 

Executive Director's Office 
Public Service Comrnission 
P.O. Box 615 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

E: Case #2009-00120 

To Wliorn It May Concern: 

This letter is being written in response to the public notice in this week's 
local newspaper about the possibility of constructing a cellular phone tower 
in the Coopersville area of Wayne County. This tower is needed so badly 
in this area. Currently we have no service at all in this area. I, personally 
own a business and we are an on-call business, so when I leave the office in 
the afternoons or for the weekend, the phones are forwarded to the cell 
phones so we can be reached. However, since there is no seivice in this 
area, where I live, I have to constantly check my cell phone to see if I have 
missed a call to know if someone has called and then I have to call thein 
back froin my home phone. This is a very big hassle for me. A tower in 
pal? of the county would be so beneficial; 1 cannot tell you how grateful I, 
along with numerous other residents, would be for one to be constiucted 
there. 
Thank you so much for ycur consideration. 

Thank you, 

Angela Tucker, Administrator 
Lake Cumberland Diug Testing 


